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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 
 
I am responding to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act.  
The answers to your specific questions are as follows: 
 
1. How many early-stage (non-metastatic or Stages 2-3) non-small cell lung 

cancer (NSCLC) patients were treated in the past 3 months with: 
 

• Atezolizumab (Tecentriq) 1 
• Durvalumab (Imfinzi) 0 
• Nivolumab (Opdivo) 5 
• Pembrolizumab (Keytruda) 2 
• Chemotherapy 12 
• Radiotherapy 
 
 We do not hold this information.  Radiotherapy Service is provided by 

University Hospitals Sussex NHS Foundation Trust, therefore please refer this 
part of your request direct to them via the following link: 
https://www.uhsussex.nhs.uk/freedom-of-information/request/ 

 
• Chemotherapy AND Radiotherapy 
 
 Chemo-Radiotherapy is also given at centres providing radiotherapy, therefore 

please refer this part of your request to University Hospitals Sussex NHS 
Foundation Trust, details as above. 

 
2. How many patients has your Trust treated in total in the past 3 months for 

 
• Stage 2 Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer 5 
• Stage 3 Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer 9 

  
 
 
 

Cont…/ 

https://www.uhsussex.nhs.uk/freedom-of-information/request/


 
3. How many patients who received Pembrolizumab for Non-Small Cell Lung 

Cancer (NSCLC) (any stage) in the last 3 months, received: 
 
• Pembrolizumab Monotherapy 
 

1. Treatment every 3 weeks (200mg, Q3W) 3 
2. Treatment every 6 weeks (400mg, Q6W) 7 
 

• Pembrolizumab in combination with chemotherapy  
 

1. Treatment every 3 weeks (200mg, Q3W) 11 
2. Treatment every 6 weeks (400mg, Q6W) 0 

 
If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Should you be dissatisfied with the Trust’s response to your request, you have the right to 
request an internal review.  Please write to the Freedom of Information Department (esh-
tr.foi@nhs.net), quoting the above reference, within 40 working days.  The Trust is not 
obliged to accept an internal review after this date. 
 
Should you still be dissatisfied with your FOI request, you have the right of complaint to the 
Information Commissioner at the following address: 
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire      SK9 5AF 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Department 
esh-tr.foi@nhs.net  
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